From: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 2:39 PM

To:

**Cc:** Eric Rodriguez <erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org>; Drew Corbett <dcorbett@cityofsanmateo.org>;

Christina Horrisberger <chorrisberger@cityofsanmateo.org> **Subject:** FW: 4/17 Imagine Scenarios San Mateo meeting

Hi Carol,

Thanks for participating in the General Plan workshop, and sending your comments below. We'll consider them along with other comments we've received, and will post this on the project website at StriveSanMateo.org.

Best, Julia

From:

Sent: Saturday, April 17, 2021 1:41 PM

To: Julia Klein < iklein@cityofsanmateo.org>

Cc: Eric Rodriguez < <a href="mailto:erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org">erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org</a> Subject: 4/17 Imagine Scenarios San Mateo meeting

Hi Eric and Julia....I am emailing you, although I know this should go to others. Would you forward it where it might be helpful?

This morning's meeting was great-- a well organized informative presentation. Chat control was excellent, we could hear from one person at a time, rather than being distracted with side bar conversations.

The only suggestion I might have is on the color codes. It was really helpful to be able to glance at the color descriptions when viewing the maps. There is so much information to absorb and comment on, it was good to quickly refresh. The walking map is difficult, because it covers such a large area. Don't know if the colors can be added to it in some way without impacting the walking view

The other issue is trying to view the areas under Prop Y that would allow higher heights in specific areas. With RNHA mandates we are going to need some higher density housing, and we should identify and

include those in the area alternatives before meetings. Having them designated would be a needed planning tool for considerations.

Thanks for the team's hard work and great job! Carol

